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Bulletin Number: MB 16-001  
 

Topic: 2016/2017 REGULATORY UPDATE ADVISORY 
 

Issue Date: SEPTEMBER  2016  
 

 
The Registrar of Mortgage Brokers has approved the 2016/2017 Regulatory Update offered by the 
Mortgage Brokers Institute of BC (MBIBC). Registrants can now register for this update through MBIBC’s 
website at https://www.mbibc.ca. 
  
A number of registrants were permitted to renew their submortgage broker registration in 2016 without 
completing the Regulatory Update. Those registrants are reminded that they are expected to promptly 
complete the Regulatory Update in order to to meet all renewal of registration requirements.  
   

 
For more information please contact the Office of the Registrar of Mortgage Brokers at the Financial 
Institutions Commission at 604-660-3555 (866-206-3030 (toll free)) or via email at 
mortgagebrokers@ficombc.ca.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

At the office of the Registrar of Mortgage Brokers, we issue information bulletins to provide technical interpretations and positions regarding certain 
provisions contained in the Mortgage Brokers Act, Business Practices and Consumer Protection Act and Regulations.  While the comments in a 
particular part of an information bulletin may relate to provisions of the law in force at the time they were made, these comments are not a substitute 
for the law.  The reader should consider the comments in light of the relevant provisions of the law in force at the time, taking into account the effect 
of any relevant amendments to those provisions or relevant court decisions occurring after the date on which the comments were made.  Subject to 
the above, an interpretation or position contained in an information bulletin generally applies as of the date on which it was published, unless 
otherwise specified. 
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